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5th October 2016

Dear Parent/Carer

As you are aware the school was inspected by Ofsted last Wednesday and Thursday. This is 
something the school has been waiting for and looking forward to for some time and is an important 
milestone on its continuing drive for improvement.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank our children for their hard work and maturity during the 
inspection. They were a credit to the school and to their parents and we are very proud of them all. I 
would also like to thank the parents who took the time to complete the Parent View questionnaire, or 
who spoke to the inspectors in person. This feedback is very welcome and we will share the summary 
of these comments and also the questionnaire that was sent home before the summer shortly.

The outcomes of the inspection are currently confidential, but the full report will be published within 
the next three weeks. We will write again when this happens and the report will be available on 
Ofsted’s website, https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/ and there will also be a link to it on our website.

Yours sincerely

K Lee
Head Teacher

https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/

